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Hello brothers and sisters, 

 

This Sunday July 3rd, we are going to help parents, couples, and singles to create your own 

Matchnet.  

 

The meeting will take place at Belvedere, training center 30 minutes after Sunday Service and it will go 

on for about an hour. 

 

Please bring your own devices to create your account, we recommend bringing a device with a big screen 

for ease of use.  

 

You may also want to subscribe to the website so please bring your credit or debit card too. 

 

We will try to help each person there! 

 

Sincerely 

 

Masae Joseph 

 

Matching supporters' team 


